
MEMO    

TO:   Board of Education    

CC:   Central Office Administrators    

FROM:  Sarah Riss ~    

DATE:  November 2,2015    

RE:   BOE Policy Subcommittee Report    

Following are recommendations from the BOE Policy Subcommittee. These changes will be    
presented during our November 9th meeting and then put on the agenda for approval on the    
December 14th meeting.  Please feel free to contact one of the committee members with any 
questions.   
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